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https://www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship/news/2024/09/strengthening-temporary-residence-programs-for-sustainable-volumes.html
http://www.nbcc.ca/


/registrar/document-request
mailto:immigration@nbcc.ca
https://www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship/services/study-canada/study-permit/get-documents/provincial-attestation-letter.html
https://www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship/services/study-canada/study-permit/get-documents/provincial-attestation-letter.html
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/recording/5916844145848449711
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hosted and recorded before the September 18 announcements but the process of 
submitting a study permit extension has not changed.  
 
If you have further questions, you can use resources listed in the While at NBCC section of 
www.nbcc.ca/immigration or email immigration@nbcc.ca with your specific questions.  
 

 
Q: I am in a one-year certificate program and have decided to enter the two-year 
diploma that will include my current program as the first year. What should I do for my 
study permit extension? 
 
A: You should refer to the first question in this document and submit your study permit 
extension before November 1, 2024 if you have all paperwork associated with your transfer 
into the two-year program.   
 

 
Q: I am in a one-year certificate program and have decided to apply for a second 
(different) one-year certificate program to begin in Fall 2025. What should I do for my 
study permit extension? 
 
A: You should refer to the first question in this document and submit your study permit 
extension before November 1, 2024 if you have all paperwork associated with your second 
program of study.  
 
If you do not have all paperwork associated with your second program of study, it is 
possible that it will not be possible to apply for a study permit extension before Novemberis 
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